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Comments: Greetings, 

 

 I am writing today with grave concerns about the Midnight Restoration Project. 

 

 First I am concerned about the cherry picking of studies used by the Forest Service to support this project. All

the science and research must be considered. The truth is far more complex than is being presented. 

 

 I understand the practical necessities of money to fund something like this. But as soon as economic benefits

are incentivized then it becomes in major conflict with science-based restoration. 

 

 What is perhaps the worst part of this plan is that loggers may be given the ability to select the trees. This is a

horrible practice and precedent to set. We already see this playing out horrible in the Mission project. 

 

 Absolutely no logging roads should be construction. Period. 

 

 Lastly, the Forest Service must prepare a full Environmental Impact Statement, and include all public in the

process. 

 

 

 

Rosalee


